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Regarding SB 348 

 

The language of the bill postpones the implementation of the unconstitutional “permit 

to purchase” scheme until 2024. The intent of this element is to undermine the 

current injunction that was placed on M114 by a Judge in Harney County. 

 

If there is no immediate permit to purchase, it’s likely that the injunction would be 

moot.  

 

How this will affect the injunction on the magazine ban is less clear. Please note the 

bill calls for the prosecution of anyone who bought or sold a standard magazine since 

Dec, 8, 2022. 

 

Magazines are still being bought and sold because of the injunction. Floyd Prozanski 

and the Democrats want to jail anyone who has done so since December. They call 

that “equity.” 

 

Furthermore, the bill bans the sale, or acquisition, of firearms to young adults. While it 

contains a provision to allow 18-20 year olds to acquire a small number of firearms 

that would be poor choices for self defense, it removes even that provision after July 

1, 2024, at which point they can acquire nothing. 

 

This is a well coordinated and hateful attack by the majority party on the half of 

Oregon who voted against Mz 114 which, of course, included many Democrats. It is a 

vindictive effort to bypass a court decision Prozanski and the Department of Justice 

don’t agree with. Along with the other bills the majority party are pushing it is a full 

court press against our rights and the Constitution.  
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